
Parent Links 2021 

 

4-13-2022 

Good afternoon Lake Forest parents, 

I wanted to remind everyone that this Thursday is an Early Release day when students 

get out at noon and Friday there is no school. This also means there is no Saturday 

Camp this week. Camp will resume next Saturday the April 23rd. 

There is still time to complete our annual customer survey. We would greatly 

appreciate your input as the results of this survey help us in making improvements at 

the school. The link can be found on our school website. Please take a moment for this 

important survey. Thank you 

Set your calendars to join us at on Tuesday April 26 at 6:00 Pm for our monthly 

School Advisory meeting. We would love your input on our School Improvement 

plan for next year. 

Finally… the district is inviting you to the new Parent University webinar, where 

District staff will share tools and free resources to help keep students engaged in 

learning over the summer and ready for next school year. 

The pandemic hurt many students’ academic progress. To help them stay on track and 

avoid the summer slide, the Parent Community Involvement Task Force is presenting 

Parent University: Summer of Learning: 

Monday, April 18, at 6:30 p.m. for elementary grades (K - 5) 

In addition, for qualifying students attending the District’s Summer 2022 Experience 

to recover academic losses brought on by the pandemic, staff will be on hand to 

explain how the program will be structured and what you can expect – including food 

services, transportation and much more. Participants will have the opportunity to ask 

questions at various points during the presentation. 

We hope everyone enjoys the long weekend! 

 


